COPY. -
Tlovd's Register of Shipping,

21, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

2 Enclosures. 6th June 1935.

Dear Sir,

I have to acknowledge the recelpt of your letter
of the Bfhhinstant regerding the steamer "MINNA" from which
I regret to learn of the discrepancy in the freeboard
certificate 1ssued in February 1933 for this ship.

I accordingly enclose a fresh certificate and ghall
be glad 1f you willl arrange for the existing docmnent:;i:?
be returned to thls Office for cancellation. b

I shall be obliged if you will convey an expression
of thanks to the Department of Waterways for calling attention
to the error and at the same time apologise to them for any
inconvenience caused thereby.

I em, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Secra'taryw
P. Gerretz, Esq.,
TALLINN.
P.S. No charge is, of course, being mdp:ﬁono}?j ,
cortiricate. i 2020
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